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JUN —3 2019
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary Federal Communications Commission
Federal Communications Commission Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Re: West Virginia Educational Broadcasting Authority
WQAB(FM), Facility ID No. 90$, Philippi, West Virginia
Discontinuance of Operation and License Cancellation

Dear Ms. Dortch:

West Virginia Educational Broadcasting Authority (“WVEBA”), licensee of non
commercial FM radio station WQAB(FM), Facility ID No. 908, Philippi, West Virginia
(“Station”), by its attorneys, hereby notifies the Federal Communications Commission
(“Commission”) that it has permanently discontinued operation of the Station and is surrendering
the Station license for canceLlation.t WVEBA respectfully requests the Commission update its
records to reflect the cancellation of the license for the Station.

Please direct any correspondence or inquiries concerning this matter to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

/ VOH

Tom W. Davidson, Esq.

From August 13. 2018 through June 3, 2019, the Station was broadcasting with the facilities authorized
by FCC file No. BLED-20 1 8081 3AAV. The Station was silent without Commission authorization at the time
WVEBA acquired it on May 31, 2017. WVEBA diligently worked to bring the Station back into service but was
unable to do so prior to August 13, 2018.
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